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Longhoughton C of E Primary School

October 2018 Newsletter

Wow – we have nearly reached the end of the first half term already – where does the time go.

[image: image1.jpg]



Thank you for your harvest donations, a total of £81.50 was raised for Self Help Africa to support farmers in Africa to grow and manage their own crops. 
Thank you also for your Jeans 4 Genes donations, we raised £110.76.
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Halloween – PFA Events – Thursday 25th October, 16:45
As you will have seen advertised the PFA are holding a Halloween Bingo Pie and Pea Supper event (with a Lucky Squares event running alongside)
Tickets are £5 or £15 for a family ticket – please see the posters or the PFA Facebook page for details.
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School Website
Please take a look at the school website for the latest updates:

· News updates > Home page

· New Class pages > Classes tab

· Sports Premium > School Information tab

· Pupil Premium – School Information tab

Bonfire Lunch – Tuesday 6th November

Hot dog and onions in a bun with fiery wedges and baked beans.  Slice of muffin cake topped with icing and fireworks (sugar strands).
New lunch menus

New lunch menus will be starting on Wednesday 7th November – these will be available on the school website soon. 
New Childline website for under 12s

We have been given information through the Local Authority that Childline has launched a website aimed at children under the age of 12. It provides age appropriate content on topics including: bullying, family, friends, feelings, school, abuse and staying safe. It also includes games and therapeutic tools for young visitors to play and express how they are feeling. The website has been promoted through the NSPCC's Speak out Stay safe programme. https://www.childline.org.uk/kids 
A reminder about dogs in the school grounds
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If you are walking your dog to school at the beginning or end of the day please do not leave it unattended. 

If your child is in Brazil, Russia or America Class then please let your child’s class teacher know to look for you at the school gate and they will let your child walk to meet you.

If your child is in Italy or India Class please either ask another parent to collect your child (and let us know who through the red book) or ask someone to wait with your dog while you collect your child or let us know you will be at the gate and we will arrange to bring your child to you.
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Dates for the diary

Friday 26th October


School finishes for the half term break
Tuesday 6th November 

School opens
Tuesday 6th November 

Bonfire Lunch – please see the change to the menu

Wednesday 14th November

Brazil (LKS2) Class Worship, 9:15am, school hall

Wednesday 21st November

Reception Class Worship, 9:15am, school hall

This newsletter can also be read on the school website – www.longhoughton.northumberland.sch.uk – through the ‘News & Events’ link on the Home page
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